
 
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – March 2022 

Hi BDTHC Members, 

Spring is here but where I am it feels like 
winter.  And then till the end of the week they 
want 70 degrees here.   

We met on March 14th with 14 members 
present.  Much was discussed about the Spring 
club members only picnic and hunt.  This event 
will be held on May 1, 2022 starting at 9am.  
Don't forget to sign up for the hunt at a cost of 
$50.00. and bring a covered dish to share.  A 

motion was made by Randy and seconded by Pat.   

We discussed about meeting times for winter and a motion was made to have 
our winter meetings at 3pm at our usual meeting place for the months of 
November thru March.  The motion was approved so beginning November 2022 
we will meet at 3pm in our usual place through March 2023. 

Discussion was held on having a scavenger hunt next winter also.  A motion was 
made by Pat and seconded by Kenny and approved.  Items for the list may be 
submitted at the club meetings to make up a list of 25.  This used to be a fun 
event.  I am looking forward to doing it again. 

Don't forget dues are due and payable at the meetings or sent to the clubs 
P.O. box.   

Discussions were held about the open Hunt held in August.  As always we need 
help at the tables and fund raisers.  Remember even if you want to hunt you can 
still help with other things.  Pat Bidding volunteered to do the Free kids hunt. 

Thanks to Terry B.  for finding the club a place to have a members natural  
hunt.  I didn't get any feed back yet but we will discuss at the next meeting.   

Just a reminder but you all should know by now that the flier for the August open 
hunt is on the web site and can be printed off. 

Next meeting will be April 11, 2022 at 6:30 pm at our usual place in the  
basement.  Hope to see you all there. 

"The Penn Pointer"



Don't for get finds of the month has started. 

Finds of the month:  Misc.---Harmonica part--By Derr 

Good Detecting 
President BDTHC 
By Derr


